
 

 

 
ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 028 (21-22) 

9th September, 2021 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Re: Joint Club Exhibition 2021-2022 

 

The Joint Club Exhibition is an annual event organised by the SAA. Through the exhibition, 

students have an opportunity to discover what various clubs have to offer, and meet the student 

leaders. This year, 17 clubs will set up booths to introduce their clubs. The details of the event are 

as follows: 

 

Date: 24th September, 2021 (Friday) 

Time: S1 – S5: 11:25 – 13:30 

S6: 12:45 – 13:30 

*All students can leave school at 1330 at the earliest. 

Venue:  St. Louis School 

Target 

audience: 

S1 - S6 students 

 

Due to the current situation of COVID-19, the preventive measures below will be carried out 

during the event: 

 

a. Students must wear their masks at all times during the event.  

b. Social distancing should be maintained while queuing to take part in the various activities.  

c. The game booths will be kept at least 1.5 metres apart.  

d. 70-80% alcohol hand rub will be provided at the game booths to ensure students can 

maintain proper hand hygiene.  

e. Students should avoid sharing of personal items, e.g. water bottles. 

f. Students are reminded to bring supplementary face masks in case replacement is needed.  

g. Students should wash their hands properly and make sure they continue to wear their 

masks when leaving the campus. 

 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr. CHAN Chun Ket or Mr. LO King Yeung at 

2546 0117. 

 

(Mr. CHAN Chun Ket) 

                                                                                                                      for the Principal 


